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be developed before the next PrepCom to ensure that the recommendations from the 
WHO Commission Report are well integrated into Agenda 21. The timing is less 
than ideal as the documentation for the next PrepCom will have to be ready by 
December 1. Health has not so far received the priority it deserves in the UNCED 
process. CIDA's Health Sector professionals and Health and Welfare Canada may 
want to follow up with WHO and the UNCED Secretariat on how to integrate the 
WHO Commission recommendations. 

Of the three Canadian objectives enunciated before the meeting, the only one which 
was really addressed was the. second, ie. the need to involve all stakeholders. This 
was done as part of a larger impetus to involve all stakeholders in all discussions of 
the meeting. For the other two objectives there was little occasion to discuss 
developed and developing country perspectives of health initiatives or to promote 
better international cooperation. With the release of the WHO report this might be 
different for the Fourth PrepCom. 


